CPSO is assisting Greenwood PD on a major
crash on 1-20

Thursday, October 31, 2024
Posted by Breck Scott

Deputies from the Caddo Sheriff’s Office are assisting the Greenwood Police Department with the investigation
of a major crash that occurred on Interstate 20 eastbound, in front of the Louisiana Tourist Center. The accident
happened just after 10 AM this morning, and eastbound traffic is currently reduced to one lane.
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